
Morning Announcements 

Thursday 23, 2010 
Day 25 

 

FFA Officers will meet after school today until 4 p.m. 

 

The last meeting for any student interested in going to Costa Rica in June will 

be this afternoon at 3:05 in Mrs. Birthrights room, A7.   

 

Anyone interested in being a member of S.A.D.D needs to meet in Mrs. 

McEntires room this afternoon at 3:05. 

 

There will be an FCA meeting Friday morning in the gym at 7:30.  Everyone 

is invited to come. 

 

Congratulations to the boys soccer team for their great game against Tuscola 

last night.  Nathan Young and Luke Grogan each had goals in the JV’s 2 – 1 

win. 

 

Teachers, the following students are on a field trip with Mrs.  Hanson for 

Yearbook: 

 

Cristen Green  Caroline Phillips 

Jordyn Gardner  Alex Sherrill 

 

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

The Leo Club will be hosting a Car Wash and Dog Wash this Saturday from 

10:00 until 1:00 at the Pisgah Drive Car Wash.  All proceeds benefit the 

Community Kitchen.  Please come out and support this event. 

 

There will be an FCA meeting tomorrow morning in the gym at 7:30.  

Everyone is invited to come. 

 

The following groups are meeting this afternoon: 

SADD is meeting in Mrs. McEntires Room  

FFA Officers are meeting in Mrs. Harverys Room  

Students going to Costa Rica are meeting in Mrs. Birthrights Room. 

 

Tomorrow is wear your favorite college T-Shirt day. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


